
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notification of Sunscreen Brand Change 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Parents who have previously consented on a form in the parent packet, for BOCES to apply its 

own sunscreen on your child  need to be aware of a change. This is to advise you that the brand 

referenced on that form is no longer available from the manufacturer. As a result, Bullfrog 

sunscreen will be replaced with Coppertone Sunscreen Sensitive Skin with zinc oxide, SPF 50 

and/or Banana Boat Kids Sunscreen Lotion, SPF 50, fragrance free. 

 

If due to this change you no longer want BOCES to apply its sunscreen, please advise your 

child’s teacher as soon as possible. 

Thank you. 

 


